
  a 2734 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare 2072];
to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): --
behold as in {a} glass.[ql

  a 4659 # skuthropos {skoo-thro-pos'}; from skuthros (sullen)
and a derivative of 3700; angry-visaged, i.e. gloomy or
affecting a mournful appearance: -- of {a} sad countenance.[ql

  after 3693 # opisthen {op'-is-then}; from opis (regard; from
3700) with enclitic of source; from the rear (as a secure
aspect), i.e. at the back (adverb and preposition of place or
time): -- {after}, backside, behind.[ql

  appear 3700 # optanomai {op-tan'-om-ahee}; a (middle voice)
prolonged form of the primary (middle voice) optomai {op'-tom-
ahee}; which is used for it in certain tenses; and both as
alternate of 3708; to gaze (i.e. with wide-open eyes, as at
something remarkable; and thus differing from 991, which denotes
simply voluntary observation; and from 1492, which expresses
merely mechanical, passive or casual vision; while 2300, and
still more emphatically its intensive 2334, signifies an earnest
but more continued inspection; and 4648 a watching from a
distance): -- {appear}, look, see, shew self.[ql

  appearance 3799 # opsis {op'-sis}; from 3700; properly, sight
(the act), i.e. (by impl) the visage, an external show: --
{appearance}, countenance, face.[ql

  appearance 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops
(the visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e.
the countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) {appearance}, X before,
contenance, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  as 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare 2072];
to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): --
behold {as} in a glass.[ql

  at 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at (spy),
 i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- consider, take heed, look {at}
(on), mark. Compare 3700.[ql

  aware 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in
certain past tenses, the others being borrowed from the
equivalent 3700 and 3708; properly, to see (literally or
figuratively); by implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be
{aware}, behold, X can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-
ledge), look (on), perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand,
wish, wot. Compare 3700.[ql

  backside 3693 # opisthen {op'-is-then}; from opis (regard;
from 3700) with enclitic of source; from the rear (as a secure
aspect), i.e. at the back (adverb and preposition of place or
time): -- after, {backside}, behind.[ql

  be 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
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perceive, see, {be} sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  be 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- {be} aware, behold,
X can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  before 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound of
1722 and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
figuratively): -- {before}, in the presence (sight) of, to.[ql

  before 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X {before},
contenance, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  behind 3693 # opisthen {op'-is-then}; from opis (regard; from
3700) with enclitic of source; from the rear (as a secure
aspect), i.e. at the back (adverb and preposition of place or
time): -- after, backside, {behind}.[ql

  behold 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- {behold}, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  behold 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in
certain past tenses, the others being borrowed from the
equivalent 3700 and 3708; properly, to see (literally or
figuratively); by implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be
aware, {behold}, X can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-
ledge), look (on), perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand,
wish, wot. Compare 3700.[ql

  behold 2029 # epopteuo {ep-opt-yoo'-o}; from 1909 and a
derivative of 3700; to inspect, i.e. watch: -- {behold}.[ql

  behold 2300 # theaomai {theh-ah'-om-ahee}; a prolonged form of
a primary verb; to look closely at, i.e. (by implication)
perceive (literally or figuratively); by extension to visit: --
{behold}, look (upon), see. Compare 3700.[ql

  behold 2334 # theoreo {theh-o-reh'-o}; from a derivative of
2300 (perhaps by add. of 3708); to be a spectator of, i.e.
discern, (literally, figuratively [experience] or intensively
[acknowledge]): -- {behold}, consider, look on, perceive, see.
Compare 3700.[ql

  behold 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare
2072]; to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): -
- {behold} as in a glass.[ql

  behold 3708 # horao {hor-ah'-o}; properly, to stare at
[compare 3700], i.e. (by implication) to discern clearly
(physically or mentally); by extension, to attend to; by
Hebraism, to experience; passively, to appear: -- {behold},
perceive, see, take heed.[ql

  beware 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, {beware}, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

Page 2

12/9/2021



  brow 3790 # ophrus {of-roos'}; perhaps from 3700 (through the
idea of the shading or proximity to the organ of vision); the
eye-"brow" or forehead, i.e. (figuratively) the brink of a
precipice: -- {brow}.[ql

  can 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
{can} (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  cannot 3467 # muopazo {moo-ope-ad'-zo}; from a compound of the
base of 3466 and ops (the face; from 3700); to shut the eyes, i.
e. blink (see indistinctly): -- {cannot} see far off.[ql

  cave 3692 # ope {op-ay'}; probably from 3700; a hole (as if
for light), i.e. cavern; by analogy, a spring (of water): --
{cave}, place.[ql

  certain 0444 # anthropos {anth'-ro-pos}; from 435 and ops (the
countenance; from 3700); man-faced, i.e. a human being: --
{certain}, man.[ql

  consider 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in
certain past tenses, the others being borrowed from the
equivalent 3700 and 3708; properly, to see (literally or
figuratively); by implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be
aware, behold, X can (+ not tell), {consider}, (have) know(-
ledge), look (on), perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand,
wish, wot. Compare 3700.[ql

  consider 2334 # theoreo {theh-o-reh'-o}; from a derivative of
2300 (perhaps by add. of 3708); to be a spectator of, i.e.
discern, (literally, figuratively [experience] or intensively
[acknowledge]): -- behold, {consider}, look on, perceive, see.
Compare 3700.[ql

  consider 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at
(spy), i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- {consider}, take heed,
look at (on), mark. Compare 3700.[ql

  contenance 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops
(the visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e.
the countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before,
{contenance}, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  countenance 3799 # opsis {op'-sis}; from 3700; properly, sight
(the act), i.e. (by impl) the visage, an external show: --
appearance, {countenance}, face.[ql

  countenance 4659 # skuthropos {skoo-thro-pos'}; from skuthros
(sullen) and a derivative of 3700; angry-visaged, i.e. gloomy or
affecting a mournful appearance: -- of a sad {countenance}.[ql

  dropsy 5203 # hudropikos {hoo-dro-pik-os'}; from a compound of
5204 and a derivative of 3700 (as if looking watery); to be
"dropsical": -- have the {dropsy}.[ql

  beware 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, {beware}, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql
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  eye 3659 # omma {om'-mah}; from 3700; a sight, i.e. (by
implication) the eye: -- {eye}.[ql

  eye 3788 # ophthalmos {of-thal-mos'}; from 3700; the eye
(literally or figuratively); by implication, vision;
figuratively, envy (from the jealous side-glance): -- {eye},
sight.[ql

  eye-witness 0845 # autoptes {ow-top'-tace}; from 846 and 3700;
self-seeing, i.e. an eyewitness: -- {eye-witness}.[ql

  eye-witness 2030 # epoptes {ep-op'-tace}; from 1909 and a
presumed derivative of 3700; a looker-on: -- {eye-witness}.[ql

  face 3799 # opsis {op'-sis}; from 3700; properly, sight (the
act), i.e. (by impl) the visage, an external show: -- appearance,
 countenance, {face}.[ql

  face 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
{face}, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  far 3467 # muopazo {moo-ope-ad'-zo}; from a compound of the
base of 3466 and ops (the face; from 3700); to shut the eyes, i.
e. blink (see indistinctly): -- cannot see {far} off.[ql

  fashion 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, {fashion}, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  glass 2072 # esoptron {es'-op-tron}; from 1519 and a presumed
derivative of 3700; a mirror (for looking into): -- {glass}.
Compare 2734.[ql

  glass 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare
2072]; to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): -
- behold as in a {glass}.[ql

  gnat 2971 # konops {ko'-nopes}; apparently a derivative of the
base of 2759 and a derivative of 3700; a mosquito (from its
stinging proboscis): -- {gnat}.[ql

  have 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, ({have}) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  have 5203 # hudropikos {hoo-dro-pik-os'}; from a compound of
5204 and a derivative of 3700 (as if looking watery); to be
"dropsical": -- {have} the dropsy.[ql

  heed 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take {heed}. Compare 3700.[ql

  heed 3708 # horao {hor-ah'-o}; properly, to stare at [compare
3700], i.e. (by implication) to discern clearly (physically or
mentally); by extension, to attend to; by Hebraism, to
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experience; passively, to appear: -- behold, perceive, see, take
{heed}.[ql

  heed 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at
(spy), i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- consider, take {heed},
look at (on), mark. Compare 3700.[ql

  in 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound of 1722
and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
figuratively): -- before, {in} the presence (sight) of, to.[ql

  in 2734 # katoptrizomai {kat-op-trid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 2596 and a derivative of 3700 [compare 2072];
to mirror oneself, i.e. to see reflected (figuratively): --
behold as {in} a glass.[ql

  keep 5299 # hupopiazo {hoop-o-pee-ad'-zo}; from a compound of
5259 and a derivative of 3700; to hit under the eye (buffet or
disable an antagonist as a pugilist), i.e. (figuratively) to
tease or annoy (into compliance), subdue (one's passions): --
{keep} under, weary.[ql

  know 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) {know}(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  lie 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, {lie}, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  look 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, {look} (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  look 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), {look} (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  look 2300 # theaomai {theh-ah'-om-ahee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb; to look closely at, i.e. (by implication) perceive
(literally or figuratively); by extension to visit: -- behold,
{look} (upon), see. Compare 3700.[ql

  look 2334 # theoreo {theh-o-reh'-o}; from a derivative of 2300
(perhaps by add. of 3708); to be a spectator of, i.e. discern,
(literally, figuratively [experience] or intensively
[acknowledge]): -- behold, consider, {look} on, perceive, see.
Compare 3700.[ql

  look 3700 # optanomai {op-tan'-om-ahee}; a (middle voice)
prolonged form of the primary (middle voice) optomai {op'-tom-
ahee}; which is used for it in certain tenses; and both as
alternate of 3708; to gaze (i.e. with wide-open eyes, as at
something remarkable; and thus differing from 991, which denotes
simply voluntary observation; and from 1492, which expresses
merely mechanical, passive or casual vision; while 2300, and
still more emphatically its intensive 2334, signifies an earnest
but more continued inspection; and 4648 a watching from a
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distance): -- appear, {look}, see, shew self.[ql

  look 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at
(spy), i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- consider, take heed,
{look} at (on), mark. Compare 3700.[ql

  man 0444 # anthropos {anth'-ro-pos}; from 435 and ops (the
countenance; from 3700); man-faced, i.e. a human being: --
certain, {man}.[ql

  mark 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at
(spy), i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- consider, take heed, look
at (on), {mark}. Compare 3700.[ql

  men's 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, fashion, ({men's}) person, presence.[ql

  not 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ {not} tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  of 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound of 1722
and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
figuratively): -- before, in the presence (sight) {of}, to.[ql

  of 4659 # skuthropos {skoo-thro-pos'}; from skuthros (sullen)
and a derivative of 3700; angry-visaged, i.e. gloomy or
affecting a mournful appearance: -- {of} a sad countenance.[ql

  off 3467 # muopazo {moo-ope-ad'-zo}; from a compound of the
base of 3466 and ops (the face; from 3700); to shut the eyes, i.
e. blink (see indistinctly): -- cannot see far {off}.[ql

  on 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look ({on},
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  on 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look ({on}),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  on 2334 # theoreo {theh-o-reh'-o}; from a derivative of 2300
(perhaps by add. of 3708); to be a spectator of, i.e. discern,
(literally, figuratively [experience] or intensively
[acknowledge]): -- behold, consider, look {on}, perceive, see.
Compare 3700.[ql

  on 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at (spy),
 i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- consider, take heed, look at
({on}), mark. Compare 3700.[ql

  outward 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- ({outward}) appearance, X before,
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contenance, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  perceive 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), {perceive}, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  perceive 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in
certain past tenses, the others being borrowed from the
equivalent 3700 and 3708; properly, to see (literally or
figuratively); by implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be
aware, behold, X can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge),
 look (on), {perceive}, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish,
wot. Compare 3700.[ql

  perceive 2334 # theoreo {theh-o-reh'-o}; from a derivative of
2300 (perhaps by add. of 3708); to be a spectator of, i.e.
discern, (literally, figuratively [experience] or intensively
[acknowledge]): -- behold, consider, look on, {perceive}, see.
Compare 3700.[ql

  perceive 3708 # horao {hor-ah'-o}; properly, to stare at
[compare 3700], i.e. (by implication) to discern clearly
(physically or mentally); by extension, to attend to; by
Hebraism, to experience; passively, to appear: -- behold,
{perceive}, see, take heed.[ql

  person 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, fashion, (men's) {person}, presence.[ql

  place 3692 # ope {op-ay'}; probably from 3700; a hole (as if
for light), i.e. cavern; by analogy, a spring (of water): --
cave, {place}.[ql

  presence 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound
of 1722 and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
figuratively): -- before, in the {presence} (sight) of, to.[ql

  presence 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, fashion, (men's) person, {presence}.[ql

  regard 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, {regard}, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  sad 4659 # skuthropos {skoo-thro-pos'}; from skuthros (sullen)
and a derivative of 3700; angry-visaged, i.e. gloomy or
affecting a mournful appearance: -- of a {sad} countenance.[ql

  see 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, {see}, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  see 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, {see}, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql
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  see 2300 # theaomai {theh-ah'-om-ahee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb; to look closely at, i.e. (by implication) perceive
(literally or figuratively); by extension to visit: -- behold,
look (upon), {see}. Compare 3700.[ql

  see 2334 # theoreo {theh-o-reh'-o}; from a derivative of 2300
(perhaps by add. of 3708); to be a spectator of, i.e. discern,
(literally, figuratively [experience] or intensively
[acknowledge]): -- behold, consider, look on, perceive, {see}.
Compare 3700.[ql

  see 3467 # muopazo {moo-ope-ad'-zo}; from a compound of the
base of 3466 and ops (the face; from 3700); to shut the eyes, i.
e. blink (see indistinctly): -- cannot {see} far off.[ql

  see 3700 # optanomai {op-tan'-om-ahee}; a (middle voice)
prolonged form of the primary (middle voice) optomai {op'-tom-
ahee}; which is used for it in certain tenses; and both as
alternate of 3708; to gaze (i.e. with wide-open eyes, as at
something remarkable; and thus differing from 991, which denotes
simply voluntary observation; and from 1492, which expresses
merely mechanical, passive or casual vision; while 2300, and
still more emphatically its intensive 2334, signifies an earnest
but more continued inspection; and 4648 a watching from a
distance): -- appear, look, {see}, shew self.[ql

  see 3708 # horao {hor-ah'-o}; properly, to stare at [compare
3700], i.e. (by implication) to discern clearly (physically or
mentally); by extension, to attend to; by Hebraism, to
experience; passively, to appear: -- behold, perceive, {see},
take heed.[ql

  self 3700 # optanomai {op-tan'-om-ahee}; a (middle voice)
prolonged form of the primary (middle voice) optomai {op'-tom-
ahee}; which is used for it in certain tenses; and both as
alternate of 3708; to gaze (i.e. with wide-open eyes, as at
something remarkable; and thus differing from 991, which denotes
simply voluntary observation; and from 1492, which expresses
merely mechanical, passive or casual vision; while 2300, and
still more emphatically its intensive 2334, signifies an earnest
but more continued inspection; and 4648 a watching from a
distance): -- appear, look, see, shew {self}.[ql

  serpent 3789 # ophis {of'-is}; probably from 3700 (through the
idea of sharpness of vision); a snake, figuratively (as a type
of sly cunning) an artful malicious person, especially Satan: --
{serpent}.[ql

  shew 3700 # optanomai {op-tan'-om-ahee}; a (middle voice)
prolonged form of the primary (middle voice) optomai {op'-tom-
ahee}; which is used for it in certain tenses; and both as
alternate of 3708; to gaze (i.e. with wide-open eyes, as at
something remarkable; and thus differing from 991, which denotes
simply voluntary observation; and from 1492, which expresses
merely mechanical, passive or casual vision; while 2300, and
still more emphatically its intensive 2334, signifies an earnest
but more continued inspection; and 4648 a watching from a
distance): -- appear, look, see, {shew} self.[ql

  sight 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, {sight}, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  sight 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound of
1722 and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
figuratively): -- before, in the presence ({sight}) of, to.[ql
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  sight 3788 # ophthalmos {of-thal-mos'}; from 3700; the eye
(literally or figuratively); by implication, vision;
figuratively, envy (from the jealous side-glance): -- eye,
{sight}.[ql

  stripe 3468 # molops {mo'-lopes}; from molos ("moil"; probably
akin to the base of 3433) and probably ops (the face; from 3700);
 a mole ("black eye") or blow-mark: -- {stripe}.[ql

  sure 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be {sure}, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  take 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, {take} heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  take 3708 # horao {hor-ah'-o}; properly, to stare at [compare
3700], i.e. (by implication) to discern clearly (physically or
mentally); by extension, to attend to; by Hebraism, to
experience; passively, to appear: -- behold, perceive, see,
{take} heed.[ql

  take 4648 # skopeo {skop-eh'-o}; from 4649; to take aim at
(spy), i.e. (figuratively) regard: -- consider, {take} heed,
look at (on), mark. Compare 3700.[ql

  tell 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, {tell}, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  tell 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not {tell}), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  the 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound of
1722 and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
figuratively): -- before, in {the} presence (sight) of, to.[ql

  the 5203 # hudropikos {hoo-dro-pik-os'}; from a compound of
5204 and a derivative of 3700 (as if looking watery); to be
"dropsical": -- have {the} dropsy.[ql

  thorn 4647 # skolops {skol'-ops}; perhaps from the base of
4628 and 3700; withered at the front, i.e. a point or prickle
(figuratively, a bodily annoyance or disability): -- {thorn}.[ql

  to 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
{to}), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  to 1799 # enopion {en-o'-pee-on}; neuter of a compound of 1722
and a derivative of 3700; in the face of (literally or
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figuratively): -- before, in the presence (sight) of, {to}.[ql

  under 5299 # hupopiazo {hoop-o-pee-ad'-zo}; from a compound of
5259 and a derivative of 3700; to hit under the eye (buffet or
disable an antagonist as a pugilist), i.e. (figuratively) to
tease or annoy (into compliance), subdue (one's passions): --
keep {under}, weary.[ql

  understand 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in
certain past tenses, the others being borrowed from the
equivalent 3700 and 3708; properly, to see (literally or
figuratively); by implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be
aware, behold, X can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge),
 look (on), perceive, see, be sure, tell, {understand}, wish,
wot. Compare 3700.[ql

  upon 2300 # theaomai {theh-ah'-om-ahee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb; to look closely at, i.e. (by implication) perceive
(literally or figuratively); by extension to visit: -- behold,
look ({upon}), see. Compare 3700.[ql

  vision 3701 # optasia {op-tas-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
derivative of 3700; visuality, i.e. (concretely) an apparition: -
- {vision}.[ql ***. optomai. See 3700.[ql

  weary 5299 # hupopiazo {hoop-o-pee-ad'-zo}; from a compound of
5259 and a derivative of 3700; to hit under the eye (buffet or
disable an antagonist as a pugilist), i.e. (figuratively) to
tease or annoy (into compliance), subdue (one's passions): --
keep under, {weary}.[ql

  wish 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, {wish}, wot. Compare
3700.[ql

  wot 1492 # eido {i'-do}; a primary verb; used only in certain
past tenses, the others being borrowed from the equivalent 3700
and 3708; properly, to see (literally or figuratively); by
implication (in the perf. only) to know: -- be aware, behold, X
can (+ not tell), consider, (have) know(-ledge), look (on),
perceive, see, be sure, tell, understand, wish, {wot}. Compare
3700.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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